

HANNAH'S HOUSE OF LANSING

AUGUST 2017

I chose you before I formed you in the womb; I set you apart before you were born. I appointed you a prophet to the nations. ~Jeremiah 1:5



Lord,

Thank You Father for this precious baby that You have graciously entrusted to his mother to love and cherish – to teach and to train. Lord, may this child be dedicated back to You, just as Hannah brought her Samuel to give him back into Your safe-keeping. There seems to be no greater physical gift than a baby who You have knit together in his mother's womb. Sent straight from You, fearfully and wonderfully made, his perfect little fingers and toes and the love – unmatched in its depth.

Please bless this baby, Lord. Place a shield of protection around his little body and guard him as he grows. Keep him safe and healthy. Help this dear one to know he is deeply and wholly and forever loved – first by You, and then by so many of us. Bless this baby and bless his mother. Continue to blanket our home in peace, grace, and love.

Thank you, Lord, for this new life. We praise and thank You for Your good and perfect creation. Amen.

Resident Life

Hannah's House currently is full. We are blessed to serve our four residents. The hardworking group of women we have in our home include:

Mother Latoya-gave birth to Baby E on July 7th! Latoya plans to move into an apartment of her own by the end of the month. Congratulations, Latoya.

Mother A-is our newest resident at Hannah's House. She recently relocated to Michigan and is studying for her LSAT before applying to Cooley Law School next year. Mother A is due with a baby girl on November 12th.

Mother Jenny-moved in on June 12th. She volunteers at another local shelter and recently was offered a job working for CATA. Jenny is due with a baby boy on September 12th.

Mother T-moved in on July 12th. She is

Mother T-moved in on July 12th. She is currently applying for jobs and attending Michigan Works Job skill's training courses. She is due with a baby boy on December 8th.

22nd Annual International Dessert Night & Silent Auction

Please join us:

Where: St. Michael's Parish, Grand Ledge When: October 28th from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm

Tickets are on sale now. Call or e-mail our Executive Director, Deanna Arnett, for more information:

hannahshouselansing@gmail.com 517-482-5856 Or visit our website: www.hannahshouselansing.org



Donations can be sent to PO Box 14013, Lansing, MI 48901 (517)482-5856

Special Thanks!

Sears Outlet Store

Shared Pregnancy

Church in the City

Mason AG's Prayer Team

Don Schenk

Impact Lansing

Sarah McKaig

Trinity Lutheran Church

Homeless Angels

Greater Lansing Women's Expo

ONGOING NEEDS

Toilet Paper

Diapers sized 4 & 5

Paper Towel

Bottles

Ethnic Shampoo (Olive Oil is a great brand!)

Soft Cover Bibles for Women

Journals

Laundry Detergent (unscented)

Dish Soap

Household Cleaning Products

Thank you and God bless!





